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Distance Education Midterm Exam Schedule  

2025 Winter Semester  

  
IF YOU HAVE AN EXAM CONFLICT   

• 2 or more exams scheduled at the same time   
• or 3 exams within a 24-hour period   

  
Please e-mail exams@okanagan.bc.ca with your name, student number, and exam conflict information.   
  
NO LATE STARTS   
In order to facilitate a timely start to exams and limit disruptions, students are asked to arrive 20 minutes prior to the start 
of the exam to go through the check-in process. Students are not permitted to enter an exam room once the exam 
session is in progress.   
  
HARD-COPY PHOTO ID IS REQUIRED   
Valid hard-copy photo identification (Government photo ID or Okanagan College student card) is required to write your 
exam. Note that a picture of ID on a phone is not considered valid. If you do not bring valid photo identification, you will 
not be permitted to write your exam.   
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